
 METROPOLITAN SCHOOL DISTRICT OF PIKE TOWNSHIP 

 NOTICE OF WORK SESSION 

October 14, 2022 
 
 
 

 Pursuant to IC 5-14-1.5-5, notice is hereby given by the Board of Education of the 

Metropolitan School District of Pike Township that said Board of Education will meet in a Work 

Session on Tuesday, October 18, 2022 at 5:30 pm at the Administrative Services Center, 6901 

Zionsville Road, Indianapolis, IN 46268.  The Work Session will take place in Training Rooms 2 

& 4.  Please use the Conference Center Entrance on the Southside of the Administrative Services 

Center; once you enter the building, please follow the signs to Training Rooms 2 & 4.  

 
The purpose of the Work Session:  
 

• To Interview Final Board Member Candidates 
 

 

 

 

Dr. Larry D. Young, Jr.  
Superintendent of Schools 
M.S.D. of Pike Township 


